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VFR CORRIDORS 
 

 

The Belize Department of Civil Aviation (BDCA) hereby notifies the aviation public 

of the following established VFR corridors. 

 

VFR corridors are defined aerial pathways that are specifically designated for VFR 

traffic, allowing pilots to navigate through controlled airspace while maintaining 

visual separation from other aircrafts.   

 

The purpose of these VFR corridors is to enhance the overall safety and efficiency 

of air traffic when there are high volumes of VFR traffic.  

 

As part of the initiative to enhance airspace management, we will be establishing 

VFR (Visual Flight Rules) corridors within our airspace. The testing of these 

corridors will commence for a duration of three months, starting the (17th June 2024) 

and concluding on (14th September 2024). This test phase aims to evaluate the 

effectiveness and practicality of the corridors in optimizing air traffic flow. Your 

cooperation and feedback during this testing period are essential for the success of 

this endeavor.  
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